
	
	
 
 
Dear Ivo, 
 
RE District Grant Approval : DG 20.9 – Learner Driver Program  
 
 
The application on behalf of the Rotary Club of Albert Park of a District Grant for the amount of A$2,500  
has been approved by our District Foundation Chairman PDG Murray Verso, and members of the District 
Foundation Grants Subcommittee. 
 
 
The Grants has been approved subject to the following conditions: 
 
 

1. All monies for these projects must remain under the control of the Primary D9800 Club 
 

2. A final report for each project must be submitted on the form provided to the Grants Committee on 
completion, or a progress report if there is a delay in finishing. 
 

3. This report should be accompanied by receipts to support the Grant expenditure. 
 

4. The final report (or a progress report) must be submitted by April 30th 2020 
 

5. The District Grant money will be transferred to the nominated Club Foundation account on receipt 
of a final report acceptable to the Grants Committee 

 
Whether we’re building a new playground, improving medical care or sanitation, training conflict 
mediators or midwives, we know that the work we do will change people’s live – in ways large and small – 
for the better. Rotary: Making a Difference. 
 
Congratulations and thank you for supporting Our Foundation.  I look forward to hearing from you if there 
are any questions.  
 
Yours in Rotary 
 
 
 
Katrina Finn 
D9800 Foundation Grants Stewardship Chair 
 


